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Electoral structure review - Surf Coast Shire Council - Preliminary Submission
 
 
Kim Cope,    - 17 February 2023,   mob 
 
 
I wish the Surf Coast Council remain the same type of structured Organisation
 
Each of the wards need representation.
 
I live in Anglesea, which is one of the smaller communities of the Shire, please keep at least 2 representatives
for Alnglesea  Our community fears we will be swamped by future councillors from Torquay and the filling of
council positions by commercial business people
 
 
The election of a Councillor should be based on their qualities as a representative, their platform and the area
they represent
I would like to see quality people from the wards represent the whole community of
Surf Coast Shire and work in our best interests.
 
I do not wish those from the larger commercial area of torquay have a conflict of interest and have a populist /
commercial response to local issues.
 
Regards
Kim and Robyn Cope
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